Jane Rasely

From: holly@snowberryenterprises.com
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 3:03 PM
To: PCD

Cc: hummergolf@gmail.com

Subject: hotel development comments

Dear City of Bainbridge Island Planning Department;

We are writing in SUPPORT of the hotel development at 253 Winslow Way West. We know personally that the guiding
principle of this project has always been to build a structure that serves our community by the inclusion of multiple
community spaces that can only enrich our lives here on Bainbridge. The Burns’ have made Bainbridge Island their home
for over 3 decades and sincerely wish to make a positive and lasting contribution to the quality of our lives here. The
scope and impact of this proposal is far less than what is already sanctioned by law according to adopted code. Please
understand that the alternative could be a far less sensitive project designed purely for profit by some off-island
developer. It is a far better thing to support one of own who understands and has the interests of our community in
mind.

Sincerely,

Holly and Neal White

14763 Sivertson Road NE

Bainbridge Island, WA. 98110



